NOTICE

CITY OF EUREKA

Effective Thursday morning, November 3", 2016, the City’s

temporary overnight homeless sleeping program is ending. This
includes all 3 previously designated temporary overnight sleeping
locations. All persons at the City-owned lot near Waterfront Drive and
Marina Way must collect all of their belongings and vacate the premises
by 9:30 a.m. on that date. Failure to comply may result in your citation or arrest for illegal
camping, trespassing, and/or other applicable Penal, Health and Safety, and Eureka Municipal
Code violations.

If you are storing property in one of the plastic totes provided by the City for this purpose, you
should take your property with you at this time. However, if you need more time you may
continue to store your belongings inside your locked tote for an additional 72 hours. The gate to
the lot will be left unlocked during this period for the purpose of accessing and removing your
property only. Camping, sleeping, or otherwise loitering inside the lot is strictly prohibited
following its closure on November 3, 2016.

On Monday, November 7,2016, at 12:00 PM, City staff will remove all totes and store any
remaining contents at an off-site location. Any property remaining inside the locked totes will
be disposed of as abandoned after 90 days. You may contact EPD at 441-4060 to make an
appointment to retrieve your property during this period.

ANY PROPERTY THAT IS ABANDONED (OUTSIDE OF THE TOTES) WILL BE IMMEDIATELY
DISCARDED. ANY PROPERTY THAT IS DEEMED TO BE A HEALTH AND SAFETY HAZARD
SHALL BE REMOVED IMMEDIATELY AND DISCARDED. THIS NOTICE APPLIES TO ANY
PERSONAL PROPERTY THAT IS DEEMED TO HAVE BEEN RELOCATED TO ANOTHER AREA
WITHIN THE CITY OF EUREKA OR PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY IN RESPONSE TO THIS NOTICE.

ANY PROPERTY THAT IS REMOVED MAY BE RECLAIMED BY CALLING (707) 441- 4060 AND
SCHEDULING A DATE AND TIME FOR PICK-UP. AGAIN, ANY PROPERTY THAT IS NOT
RECLAIMED WITHIN NINETY (90) DAYS OF REMOVAL WILL BE DISPOSED OF.




